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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that South Farnham Educational Trust has approved a new behaviour policy ready 
for implementation for the new academic year in September 2024. The Governing body have also noted and 
agreed the policy. 

We believe that all students have a right to learn and teachers to teach. Without good behaviour, neither is 
possible. We believe that positive behaviour reflects the values of our school, readiness to learn and respect 
for others. At the heart of our policy is the responsibility that both staff and students work collaboratively to 
encourage and manage behaviour. 

It is our belief that excellent student behaviour is promoted through an engaging and challenging curriculum, 
and through excellent teaching; to this end, the principles of Behaviour for Learning are promoted in our daily 
work and interaction with students. We want students to be safe and happy in our school environment.  

It is important to us that students are aware of our expectations and can therefore make informed decisions 
about how they conduct themselves, as such students have received an assembly today to share the core 
principles of the policy. 

Staff have worked hard over the last few weeks to be secure in their use and application of the policy, ready 
for September. This will ensure consistency and appropriate support for all of our school community. We 
respect and value the relationship we have with our families, and I hope we can rely on your support with 
setting high expectations for our students within this policy.  

The new policy is available to view on our school website which is linked below for ease. 

https://www.tbcsbasingstoke.org/parents/policies/ 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Halsey 
Headteacher 
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